
Hello, I represent the 42 residents of Pine Ridge Road, and we are coming forward with two requests of 

the Erin Town Council.  

A petition signed by 90 per cent of our residents was also included with the original submission.  

 

  

1. We ask for Council to place a stop sign on 10th line at one or both entrances to Pine Ridge Road 

and a yield sign south of the single lane bridge, intended for northbound traffic. These actions  

will force traffic to slow down and for Pine Ridge residents, provide safer access to the 

community mailbox located on the east side and a safer walk for the residents, young and old 

alike.  

 

2. We would like to know what additional measures Council intends to implement on 10th line to 

calm the additional traffic expected when Solmar (1240 units) and the new 8th line 

developments (573 units) are completed, as those new commuters drive along Dundas to 10th 

line, south to the city.  For example, would the council consider road widening that incorporates 

a bicycle lane, or surface painted cross walk where the Eramosa trail meets the road.     

 

Thank you.  

Martha Hirst 


